
• Winter Term Newsletter •

Childcare from 9:00am to 3:00pm
5 days a week in term time

For further information, please contact Nicola Tedore.

Nicola.Tedore@westway.org

074370 57411



Children playing outside
As you are aware the weather is getting colder 
now, but we will be taking the children to play 
outside each day for a short period of time.  We 
will ensure that they are wrapped up well.  It is 
really important that the children are able to go 
outside as it gives them the opportunity to get 
exercise, fresh air and to do a range of activities 
which improves their physical development.

We would like to wish you a happy new 
year and welcome Rayan, Elisa, Noreen 
and Yassin to the nursery. 

Happy New Year

Topic the nursery is focusing on is people who 
help us

This term we will be focusing on people 
who help us such as the doctor, fireman, 
and the police.  It would be great if you 
could reinforce this at home by talking to 
your children about these people and how 
they help us



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Collecting your child from nursery

Please can you ensure that you collect 
your child from nursery on time. 
Unfortunately, if you have not collected 
your child by 3.10 you will have to pay a 
one off fee of £5.00. If there is an 
emergency, please let the nursery 
know in advance.  The nursery staff 
can be contacted on 074370 57411 or 
on 077412 48301.

Meeting with Key worker this term
We really would like you to get involved in 
your child’s learning. This term we are going 
to be doing individual meeting between 
parents and their child’s key workers. This will 
be an opportunity to find out how your child 
is progressing in the nursery and talk about 
their individual play plans for the term. 
Please speak to your child’s key person and 
arrange a date and time to meet.



Tapestry
There are still some parents that 
have not signed up to Tapestry.  It is 
really important that you do this so 
you can see what your child is doing 
in nursery.  Please arrange a time 
with your key person to set up a 
meeting with Nicola who will assist 
you to access the app

Mother’s Day (Please save the dates)

It is Mother’s Day on Sunday 31 March.  
Depending which day your child attends 
the nursery we are going to be holding a 
breakfast for Mum’s in the nursery when 
you drop your child off in the morning on 
Friday 29 March and the Monday 1 April.  
We will send a letter as a reminder nearer 
to the time.


